
Induction programme 2024 organized in the Department of Zoology. 

The Department of Zoology organized an induction programme on August 1, 2024, in the 

seminar hall. The aim of this programme was to welcome the newly enrolled M.Sc. students in 

the department and introduce them with the available resources and the Faculty. On this 

occasion, Prof. Seema Langer, Head of the Department, emphasized the importance of academic 

rigour, research opportunities, and the overall development of students. Her speeches typically 

highlight the curriculum structure, the available resources, and the support systems in place to 

help students succeed in their postgraduate studies. These induction programmes are designed to 

help new students feel welcome and motivated as they embark on their academic journeys. They 

also serve to inspire students by showcasing the achievements of the university's alumni and the 

potential career paths available to graduates. 

 

 
 

During the induction programme, one of the alumni (Aditi Singhal, M.Sc. Zoology, Batch 

2019-2021), a gold medalist and JKAS qualifier, interacted with our new students and shared her 

experiences regarding academics and narrated the struggle behind her success story. Her 

presence encouraged and motivated the students who are at the beginning of their journey. The 

department proudly honoured for her success and wished her good luck ahead. The programme 

was also attended by all the faculty members, research scholars and students. 


